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EXHIBIT

March 22, 2019

___________

:v& /1OTD
Debra A. Howland —

Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Northern Utilities, Inc.
Docket No. DG I 7-070
Step 2 Distribution Rate Adjustment Effective May , 2019

Dear Director Howland:

on behalf of Northern Utilities, Inc., enclosed are an original and six
copies of the Joint Testimony and Attachment No. 5 of Messrs. Diggins, LeBlanc
and Sprague. Please note that Attachments Nos. 1-4 were provided with the
original filing on February 27, 2019. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

c:: Sincerely,

Gary Epler
Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc.

Enclosures
cc: D. M. Kreis, Consumer Advocate

Gary Epler 6 Liberty Lane West
chief Regu’atory Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
epler@unitil.com
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